
 

AGENDA FOR BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
AUBURN SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 408 

Monday, November 17, 2014 

 
   I. TIME AND PLACE 

 1. 6 p.m. at the James P. Fugate Administration Building 

  II. DIRECTORS 

 1. Interviews for Director District 5 



DIRECTORS 
 
1. Interviews--Applicants for Director District 5 Position 

 
Applications for the Auburn School Board position for Director District 
No. 5 have been received from Ryan Van Quill, Jon Hall, and 
Michael Hursh.  Candidates will receive a written exercise prior to the 
board meeting and will be interviewed during the public session of the 
board meeting.  The board will convene into executive session to review 
the candidates.   

Recommendation: That the board review the candidates and 
elect an individual to fill the vacated 
Director District No. 5 board position. 

 


